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     ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

1036 INTERCHANGE LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 
Sealed bids will be received by the City of Cottage Grove, in the Office of Public Works, until 
2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 4th, 2021, for the construction of the 1036 INTERCHANGE 
LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS project and will then and there be opened and publicly read 
aloud. Bid proposals received after the date and time fixed for opening will not be considered.  
No electronic or facsimile submittals will be accepted. 
 
The project consists of the construction of a new irrigation system and landscape plantings 
within the Oregon Interstate 5 interchange (Exit 174), and north of the E Cottage Grove 
Connector.  The works include all materials, labor, and other requirements as outlined in the 
Contract Documents or inferred by the Contract Documents, necessary to complete the project.     
  
To be eligible to Bid and be listed on the plan holders list, Bidders must download Bidding 
Documents and/or purchase them from the City of Cottage Grove.  Complete digital project 
bidding documents are available for Quest eBidDoc #7745607 at www.questcdn.com.  You may 
download the digital plan documents for $15.00. Please contact Quest CDN at 952-233-1632 or 
info@questcdn.com for assistance in free membership registration, downloading or working with 
this digital project information.  
 
No hard copy of the bid documents will be available 
 
Bidders must be pre-qualified with the City of Cottage Grove in accordance with Oregon 
Revised Statutes (ORS) Chapter 279C.430 by submitting either a completed City of Cottage 
Grove Prequalification form or an Oregon Department of Transportation form on or before 5:00 
p.m., Friday, April 30, 2021.  Bidders must be prequalified in Irrigation Installation\Construction. 
City of Cottage Grove Prequalification forms are available at 400 East Main Street, Cottage 
Grove, Oregon 97424.  You may obtain prequalification from the Oregon Department of 
Transportation at 121 Transportation Building, Salem, Oregon 97310. 
                                 
Notice is hereby given that this contract is for a Public Work, subject to ORS 279C.800 to 
279C.870.  
 
All bids must be sealed and plainly marked on the outside showing the name of the bidder: the 
project name: the date and time of bid opening: the words "sealed bid": and addressed to  
Ryan Sisson, Civil Engineer, 400 East Main Street, Cottage Grove, Oregon 97424. 
 
A mandatory pre-bid will be held for this project on Tuesday, April 20th, at 2:00 p.m. at City Hall. 
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              CITY OF COTTAGE GROVE 
       COTTAGE GROVE, OREGON 


